
I am so grateful for our Secondary Kindness Assembly tomorrow at
Emmanuel Church. As I meditate on Ephesians 4:32  “Be kind to one
another, tenderhearted, forgiving one another, as God in Christ forgave
you.” I know that God has called me to bring peace and love to our
Community. Tomorrow is a day when we wear our pink shirts and reflect
upon how we bring the love and kindness of God to others.  

2C shared a song during an Elementary School Chapel in January “God is on
the Move” and the lyrics say "Anytime somebody lives to serve and not be
serve, I know, I know, I know, I know….God is on the move, on the move
Hallelujah…” These lyrics play through my mind. As we serve others, sharing
love, honour, respect, and the love of Christ, God is on the MOVE!

I want to extend an invitation to students (Gr 7-12) who want to join a
“Service Trip” to Lloydminster, AB on Friday, March 21 returning to our school
on the evening of March 23, to start praying about your involvement. We are
going to partner with City Church in Lloydminster to put on a Children’s
Outreach Day. For more information please email me at
dsteinke@calgarychristianschool.com. Our team of 4 Adult Leaders will be
taking 20 students. We will leave CCS around 1:00 pm. stop in Sherwood Park
for a pit stop before making our way to Lloydminster. Friday evening we will
set up for the event. Saturday we will practice for the event, execute the plan,
and then clean up! Saturday evening we will enjoy some worship time and
FUN! Together we will celebrate what the Lord has done by attending church
before making our way back home to CCS. Cost of the trip per student:
$40.00 All food is included. Students will be sleeping at the church.

Let me know if this is something your family would like to be a part of!

In Christ,
Denise Steinke
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